
LEGAL NOTICE 
STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 

ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
The Village of Glendale intends to contract for Architectural/Engineering Services for the 
Village Square Streetscape in Glendale, Ohio. 
  
Architectural / Engineering firms interested in being considered for a contract to provide the 
required service should reply with a Letter of Interest no later than 4 p. m. on December 3rd, 
2008.  LOI’s received after this deadline will not be considered. 
 
Letter of Interest format is detailed in the ODOT Scope (available from the Village of Glendale 
Offices and should include information regarding firm’s history, education and experience of 
owners and key technical personnel, the technical expertise of the firm’s current staff, the firm’s 
experience in performing similar work, availability of staff, the firm’s equipment and facilities, 
references and any previous work performed for the Village of Glendale.  Required 
prequalifications are specified in the ODOT Scope,  available from the Village of Glendale 
Offices.   
 
 
Ten (10) copies of the Letter of Interest should be transmitted to: 
 
 Village of Glendale 
 30 Village Square 
 Glendale, Ohio 45246 
 Attn.:   W. Cordes, Administrator 
 
As required by the Ohio Revised Code Section(s) 153.64-71, responding firms will be evaluated 
and ranked in order of qualifications.  Following this evaluation, the Glendale Village Council 
will enter into contract negotiations with the most highly qualified firm. 
 
Source of funding: Ohio T. E. Grant and Local Funds 
 
Village of Glendale 
Advertised: 11/19/08 Paper of General Circulation & www.glendaleohio.org 
  11/26/08 Paper of General Circulation & www.glendaleohio.org  
 
 


